
Parent Bulletin, 23rd May 2025    

Events wc. 2nd June 2025               

Week 1 

Monday 2nd June      
  

Students return to the academy after half term  
Year 11 exams continue  
Year 9 assessment week  

Tuesday 3rd June  
  

 

Wednesday 4th June  
  

 

Thursday 5th June 
 

 

Friday 6th June  
 

 

 

 
Summer Uniform  
With the hope of some consistently warm weather after the half term break, we will be introducing a 
summer uniform for the remaining weeks of the academic year.  
All normal uniform rules will remain in place, with the exception that blazers / jumpers are optional. As a 
reminder, students should therefore wear:  

• Tailored black trousers or black shorts (only shorts purchased from the school uniform shop)  

• White shirt (tucked in at all times)  

• Tie  

• Black polishable shoes (full details on our website). 
 
Junior Maths Challenge  
Back in April we entered 28 Year 7 and Year 8 students into the Junior Maths Challenge. They all did really 
well and tackled some challenging questions! Of the 28 entered, 15 students managed to achieve a Bronze, 
Silver or Gold award - a fantastic achievement! Our Gold award winner scored enough points to be entered 
into the next national challenge - the Junior Kangaroo awards in June. 
 
Accident in Car Park 
On Friday 16th May at around midday, a Tesla was seen to enter the academy car park and unfortunately 
hit and caused damage to a staff member’s car. If this was your car, please could you contact the academy 
to avoid the need for further action.  
  


